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19th December 2022 

Dear Parents, 
 
We hope you all had a nice weekend.  
 
The school term is finishing this Wednesday the 21st of December. Junior and Senior 
Infants and their siblings will finish at 11.50. The rest of the school will finish at 12.00. 
Everyone at Robertstown National School would like to wish you and your families a 
very Happy Christmas and New Year.  
 
The Parents Association Christmas Raffle took place last Friday 16th December in the 
school. Thank you to the Parents Association for all their hard work organising the 
raffle.  We would also like to thank everyone for their support buying/selling tickets and 
donating prizes. We made an amazing €5,000.00 which will go towards the jungle gym 
in the school yard for the children.  

The homework club will not be running this week. It will recommence again after the 
Christmas holidays on Monday 9th January 2023.  
 

The children are enjoying Ukulele Lessons every Friday. Term 1 finished last Friday 
16th December and recommence in January for 2nd, 3rd, 4th and 5th class. Date to be 
confirmed. Please pay through the link on Aladdin or you can pay cash in the office if 
you have not already paid. 

Playball finished last Monday for Christmas. It will recommence on Monday 9th January 
2023. 

There was a charity fundraiser in school last Friday 16th December in aid of Focus for 
homeless people. We made €290.00. Thank you all for your donations. 
 
We will be accepting school enrolment applications from the 5th January 2023. Forms 
will be available through our website robertstownns.ie, emailing 
info@robertstownns.ie or by contacting the office on (045) 860021.  
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